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Hi everyone

Sue here! You all know me as the school cook at Burton Leonard and | now would like to introduce
myself in my new role as Chair person of FOBLS. | would like to thank Karen for all her hard work
and effort over the last two years as Chair person, as she has done a fabulous job.

FOBLS raises money by doing various fund raising events throughout the year, like cake stalls (buy a
raffle ticket to win a decorated cake), sponsored walks, pumpkin parade, movie nights, Christmas
wreath making, school disco to name a few. This helps the school purchase items like iPads, laptops,
dictionaries, outdoor equipment, the annual pantomime trip...the list is endless.

For this to continue, we need some new people onboard to help us out. If you could spare some
time just to help out at one of the events it would be very much appreciated.

We have our next FOLBS meeting Tuesday 3" October at 3.30pm, please come along share your
ideas ,and see what we do, and what up and coming events are in the pipe line.

Hope to see you there.
Kind regards

Sue Hague



